
2008 September Membership Meeting Mintues 

Minutes for the Holland Amateur Radio Club business meeting for 

September 9th 2008 at 7:15 PM. 

The meeting was called to order at 7:15 PM. 29 people filled in the 

sign-in sheet. 

* Phil K8PVH gave the treasurer’s report : the main account had a 

balance of $1943.18 and the swap account had a balance of $2501.30. 

* Ed KF8EV said we started a tech class on Monday nights. We have five 

in the class right now but hope to get a few more. We are planing a 

general class for this winter. 

* Ernie W8EL said that we now have a digital version of the bylaws 

thanks to ED KF8EV. Ernie has a copy of the bylaws for who ever wants 

one. More work needs to be done and we need feedback on this guys. 

* Chuck W8GCW said he just got some information on jackets and shirts 

with the club logo on it. He has not had time to review it yet. John 

WD8BWK said he would take the information from Chuck and look into it. 

* Chuck said that Fuzzy W8FIZ wants to buy a 70cm/2M HT for a hamfest 

door prize. Chuck passed around some information on two Alinco Hts. 

The cost would be $175 – 200.00 

* Steve N8UJD made a motion that the club give $500.00 to the Ken 

Groom account. The club members voted and passed the motion. 

* Chuck W8GCW made a motion to rename the tech center to the Ken Groom 

Memorial technical training center. More ideas came up as to what to 

name after Ken and it was decided to table it until the next meeting. 

* The club gave a big shout out to Ken ZR5AAD on the 06 repeater via 

Guelda. 

http://www.hollandarc.org/?p=146


* 50/50 drawing. The jackpot of $9.00 was won by ED KF8EV and 

a Icom hat was won by ???? A sticker and pocket protector was won by 

Kim N8KAL and the micro screwdriver set was won by Ike K8EMU 

No program tonight 

* The meeting was adjourned at approximately 8:45PM. 

Chris KC8RQT 

 


